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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Jacob Wilcox <Jacob.Wilcox@apexcos.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 3:04 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Serrurier, Peter
Subject: Paco Pumps

Hello Mark,  
 
This email is a little over due, pardon the phone tag last week.  
 
I will expect your approval/and comments on the Paco work plan on or before September 23, 2017. In the 
meantime, I will schedule the drillers to install the well in early October.  
As per your message, our third quarter groundwater monitoring event will be postponed in to  late October, after 
the new well has been installed and developed.  
 
If this time line is incorrect, please let me know asap.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Jake 
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Jacob Wilcox, PG 
Geologist 
  
Apex Companies, LLC 
3478 Buskirk Avenue, Suite 100 
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523 
  
O) 925-951-6387     M) 925-878-1861
  

  Add me to your contact list!
  

The Source Group, Inc. (SGI) is now a division of Apex Companies, LLC.
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 Click here to learn more about 
Apex. 
 

Follow Apex on and Like us on  
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